JEREMY AND ESTHER LOCKHART

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

Dear Praying Friends,

Our family is so grateful for your faithfulness in prayers and financial support of our work throughout this past year. God has been faithful to supply our needs and those of the mission board family through churches like you.

October and November brought opportunities to preach in North Carolina, Virginia, and Delaware. More than ever, God's people need to be challenged concerning the need for laborers at home and abroad. We are so thankful to have met new people and made lasting friendships during these meetings.

With the ever-changing laws for Covid, we spend much time on the phone with missionaries, praying and encouraging them as they navigate the systems in their respective countries. Please pray that we will have wisdom in listening and counseling those missionaries with whom we work. God is always faithful and His Word is our only sure foundation to which we can cling in perilous times.

Esther has had a challenging year with her health. In October, she began some new treatments. She has seen some improvement, but much is still needed. Please pray that this improvement will continue.

The children are growing up quickly. Our oldest just turned 16 and received her driver's license! We now have three teenagers in the house, and they are a delight and help in the ministry! We are thankful the Lord has given us children that desire to serve the Lord and others, and we pray that He will continue to work in their hearts and lives.

At the end of January, Jeremy will be taking a needed trip to Brazil to handle some paperwork to keep his visa current. While there, he hopes to visit some missionary families to try and be an encouragement.



Thank you again for standing with us in prayer and service for the Lord this year. We have many plans for the coming year and covet your prayers as we serve the Lord and our mission family. We are very encouraged to know that so many of you care and are involved in our lives. Your prayers are vital to sustain us as we endeavor to reach the world with the Gospel.

With Grateful Hearts, Jeremy and Esther Lockhart